
Meadowlawn Middle School  
Family Communication

May 3, 2022

MONITORING + MOTIVATION = SUCCESS

Meadowlawn Middle School -

Ursula Parris, Principal



FSA and EOC 
Testing

Meadowlawn Middle School -

Ursula Parris, Principal MONITORING + MOTIVATION = SUCCESS



Meadowlawn Middle School -

Ursula Parris, Principal MONITORING + MOTIVATION = SUCCESS

Upcoming Dates



Curriculum and Scheduling -TESTING

Meadowlawn Middle School -

Ursula Parris, Principal



Athletics Updates
• All forms for athletics are under site shortcuts on the Meadowlawn website. A paper 

copy is available in the cafeteria. Requirements are a current physical (within the last 
calendar year), signed participation form, purchase of school accident insurance, and a 
previous semester GPA of 2.0 or higher. No student can participate until totally cleared 
of the above by Mr. Wicks. Email questions to wicksge@pcsb.org

• You may want to print out the physical form for this summer in order to participate next 
year!!!

• Track practices and meets: The Conference meet for those who qualify is April 20 at 
Clearwater High School with April 21 as a rain date. Congratulations to Kiana 
Sayavong, Karly Glenn, Ela Salihovic, Luna Bowden, Antoine Lindsey, JamierYoung, and 
Malik Robinson for qualifying for the All County Conference Meet!  This group of 
students represented MMS incredibly.  Huge congratulations to Antoine Lindsey for 
being the All County 100 Meter Champion!!!

• Now that track season is complete, all athletes must turn in their uniforms right 
away.
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Clubs and Activities
• We are in the works of planning 8th grade promotion.  More news will follow later with 

details.  Plan on the evening of Wednesday, May 25 for the promotion to be held in the 
MMS cafeteria.

• Many of our clubs and activities are meeting regularly with success. If your scholars are 
interested in the clubs below, they should contact the sponsors!

• Book Club has been meeting 2-4 times per month but is changing to meeting weekly with Ms. 
Putkonen.

• Student Council meets 1-2 times per month with Ms. Rubin and Ms. McCann. They are currently 
planning for a school dance on January 14!

• STEM meets weekly on Wednesdays with Mr. White and just had a successful rocket launch.

• Anime Club meets weekly with Ms. Bennett and they are getting tremendous attendance.

• Kindness Club meets 1-2 times per month at lunch with Ms. Metellus.

• GSA meets 2-4 times per month with Ms. Mayo, Mr. Hamilton and Ms. Stifnell. 

• Girlfriends (mentoring) meets periodically with Ms. Dickey and 5000 Role Models (mentoring) 
meets periodically with Mr. Thurman.

MONITORING + MOTIVATION = SUCCESSMeadowlawn Middle School -

Ursula Parris, Principal



Facilities and Safety
• Parents, please help us keep the building neat and clean by reinforcing the importance of 

throwing trash away and not eating or drinking in the classrooms.

• We have safety drills once a month and there will one this week. Teachers will be 
reviewing safety procedures with your students.

• Please remind your students about the importance of reporting incidents that make 
them feel unsafe or pose a safety threat to the school. “See Something Say Something”

• Please remind students that once they are on campus they must remain. They are not 
permitted to leave campus to go to the store.
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PBIS and Scholar Behavior
• The best way to know what is going on in the life our your middle school student is 

to have access to their texts and social media accounts.  This allows you to read 
through what they post and what is sent to them.  This allows you to have 
educational discussions with them about the content and their choices/decisions.

• Please be sure to have access FOCUS on a regular basis to check your child’s grades 
and attendance. We are most successful when we work as a team parent/guardian 
and school to assist our scholars. We have the same goal of successful scholars 
academically, behaviorally, and socially.  Contact the school if you need assistance 
with your parent account.

• Courtesy emails and phone calls go out the night before a scholar has detention or extra 
school. If you do not receive the call, please reach out to your grade level clerk to ensure 
that the correct contact information is listed in Focus.

• Kona Ice is on site after school every Friday.  They donate 20% back to MMS.  Please 
support this business that supports us!

Loyal  Attentive    Noble    Courteous    Encouraging    Respectful
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PBIS and Scholar Behavior
• Congratulations to our April PBIS Award Winners

• 6th Grade – Alexander Arsovic, Angelina Arsovic, 7th Grade – Anh Le, Jaylan Jackson

• 8th Grade – Rylee Cady, Bradley Furhman

• Staff:  Mr. Dixon (counselor) and Mr. Thurman (campus monitor)

• As the year finishes, please watch items that your scholars bring to school.  Recently 
we have taken away balloons (used for water balloons) and Nerf guns.  Although 
they bring them to play around, both create large distractions and disruptions.  Also, 
please check your scholar attire to ensure that are meeting the dress code.

• A number of our scholars like to go to the store before school to buy snacks.  
Scholars should not leave campus to go the store and then return to campus.  
Instead, they should go to the store prior to arriving on campus and they need to 
ensure that they arrive to Meadowlawn on time for first period.
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Library &
Technology
Reminders

When students are in their testing 
sessions, it is a good idea to have a good 
book to read if you finish early. The hours 
that the library is open will vary during 
testing, so please remind them to make 
sure that they come to the library before 
testing begins to check out a good book!
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Library Books 
for 
Testing Season
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